
Project Update: June 2020 
 
On June 12th and 15th 2020, I was with colleagues from the Institute on Lake 
Markovačko to determine the zero-point/current state of the fish stock. We also took 
a part of the black bullhead specimens to the Centre for Fisheries and Applied 
Hydrobiology (CEFAH) of the University of Belgrade – Faculty of Agriculture in order to 
continue with the experimental rearing. 
 

 

 



 

 


